



Adequacy Review Letter #2 AM1 M2014045

lbarker@aumining.net <lbarker@aumining.net>
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Mon, Oct 25, 2021 at 8:47 AM

elliott-yes i will need an extension on am1-m2014-045-trying to keep it short-will provide a length later
thanks

----- Original Message -----

Subject: Adequacy Review Letter #2 AM1 M2014045
From: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>
Date: Fri, October 22, 2021 8:18 am
To: Lance Wayne Barker <lbarker@aumining.net>
Cc: ART BRAUN <braunenv@msn.com>, Jason Musick - DNR
<jason.musick@state.co.us>

Lance,

Attached is the second adequacy review letter for your Amendment Application AM1 on the Mineral Mountain Project, Permit No. M-2014-045. Although previously provided, I have included the comment letter received from Colorado Parks and Wildlife so you can address Item #3. I am still working remotely, therefore a hard copy of these documents will not be sent unless you specifically request them to be mailed to you too.

As we are quickly approaching the decision date, please let me know if you will need an extension request to resolve the adequacy issues. If you do need more time, please just send me an email with an attached letter requesting an extension of the decision date and provide a specific amount of additional time needed (per Rule this can be up to 365 days from when the application was considered filed) or to a specific date.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Elliott Russell
Environmental Protection Specialist
Minerals Regulatory Program



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

I am working remotely and can be reached at 303.903.4456

P 303.866.3567 x8132 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.903.4456
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Elliott.Russell@state.co.us | <https://drms.colorado.gov>



Adequacy Review Letter #2 AM1 M2014045

lbarker@aumining.net <lbarker@aumining.net>

Thu, Oct 28, 2021 at 9:18 AM

To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

russell-as per yesterdays phone conversation-new decision date for AM 1 M2014-045 will be 11/9/2021

[Quoted text hidden]